STATE OF CALIFORNIA ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

Office of Governmental Affairs

770 L Street, Suite 1230
Sacramento, CA 95814
(916) 327-3277

June 5, 2008

The Honorable Christine Kehoe

Chair, Senate Committee on Energy, Utilities and Communications
State Capitol, Room 4038

Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: AB 1763 (Blakeslee) — Support
Status: Senate Energy, Utilities & Communications (June 17, 2008 hearing)

Dear Senator Kehoe:
On March 13, 2008, the California Public Utilities Commission (Commission) voted unanimously to
support with amendments AB 1763, which would require each electric and gas corporation to disclose

and itemize the charges for each rate block (tier) above the baseline rate on customers’ billing
statements.

Please see the attached analysis for an explanation of the Commission’s position.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to call me
at (916) 324-5945.

Sigeerely, :

4/%@ '
DAVINA FLEMINGS ’80
Legislative Liaison

Attachment

cc:  The Hon. Sam Blakeslee, Member, California State Assembly
Members, Senate Committee on Energy, Utilities and Communications
Wade Teasdale, Senate Republican Caucus/Policy
John Moffatt, Deputy Legislative Secretary, Office of Governor Arnold Schwarzenegger



